
 

 

 
 
 
GBO/KAB 10th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: PUPIL PREMIUM – YEAR 8 STUDENTS 
 
Your son/daughter is eligible for the Pupil Premium Student (due to either being eligible for 
Free School Meals (FSM); previously claimed FSM in the past 5 years, is a child of Regular 
Armed Services Personnel or are designated as ‘Looked After’). 
 
I would like to invite you to discuss his/her progress with my colleague, Mrs Karen Boichat, 
Inclusion Manager at the Year 8 Parents’ Evening being held on Thursday, 5th March 2020 
and discuss how you feel we might best support your son/daughter.  
 
There are a whole variety of ways in which Pupil Premium students are supported at Fulston 
Manor School and we would like to work with you to ensure your son/daughter is able to 
access the full range of this support.  
 
To make an appointment, please contact Mrs Boichat via the school office on 01795 475228 
or by emailing kboichat@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr G Bowden 
Deputy Headteacher (SENCO) 
gbowden@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
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